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MR Carolyn Degotardi
536 Barrenjoey RD
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I would like to object to the proposal for another bottle shop in the Careel Bay shops. Avalon
already has 3 bottle shops. More than enough for one suburb.
The youth of Avalon certainly do not need any further encouragement to use alcohol. It is
against good community values.




